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Northeast Area Study Update
Brandon Watson, CAMPO Staff

The Northeast Area Study (NEAS) was completed in FY 2014. The study evaluated land use and
transportation issues in the northeastern section of CAMPO’s planning area. The study covered parts of Wake
and Franklin Counties, and the municipalities of Knightdale, Wendell, Zebulon, Bunn, Rolesville, and parts of
Wake Forest, Youngsville and Franklinton. As with the Southwest Area Study in FY 18 and 19, the NEAS
needs to be updated in order to prepare for the 2050 MTP. The update will involve extensive public outreach,
and an evaluation of transportation projects, policies and priorities that may have evolved or shifted since the
original study. The Northeast Area Study Update kicked off in February and is anticipated to go until June
2021. CAMPO staff will give an update on project work the past few months and a schedule moving forward.
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